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Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF OUT-OF-DISTRICT TRANSFERS AND BOARD
POLICY FDA(LOCAL) ADMISSIONS: INTERDISTRICT
TRANSFERS AND FDB(LOCAL) ADMISSIONS: INTRADISTRICT
TRANSFERS (FIRST READING)

DATE: March 27, 2007

The District is in the process of modifying Board Policies FDA (LOCAL)
ADMISSIONS: INTERDISTRICT TRANSFERS and FDB (LOCAL)
ADMISSIONS: INTRADISTRICT TRANSFERS because of the requirements of
the Consent Decree. This discussion item will provide an opportunity to review
the requirements of the Consent Decree and to present for first reading the
required changes to the above referenced policies.

********************

No specific action is required.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Hector Mendez
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent

for Support Services


